
 

 

 
March 13, 2012 

 
 

Letter of Acceptance 
 
 

To Whom it May Concern: 
 
This is to certify that Dr. H. Rhiza S. Sadjad (Professor of Hasanuddin University, 
Makassar, Indonesia) will be accepted as visiting researcher of our laboratory.  His 
arrival in Japan is expected to be around the end of May 2012 and his length of stay 
in Japan will be no longer than 6 (six) months. When he joins our laboratory, I will 
collaborate with him on process control research. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Hiroya Seki, PhD 
 
Associate Professor 
Process Systems Engineering Division 
Chemical Resources Laboratory 
Tokyo Institute of Technology 

 
 
 


